
 

From: Anthony Ngwong [mailto:anfooni@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, 14 July 2015 3:25 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: amalgamation of Canada Bay, Burwood and Auburn councils 
 
hi there - it's been brought to my attention that there are plans underway to amalgamate the 
councils of Canada Bay, Burwood and Auburn. 

I am a resident of Canada Bay council and I would like to object to this proposal. I would also 
add that information regarding this proposal is severely lacking. There has been no 
communication or visibility in terms of impact to local services. 

thank you 

Anthony  
 




